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October 17, 2016
Punta Gorda Police Department  Provides Update

on FDLE Investigation
Late this afternoon, the Punta Gorda Police Department was informed that the Florida Department of Law Enforcement (FDLE) has released their criminal investigative report into the death of Mary Knowlton over to the State Attorney’s Office for a review and decision on criminal charges. 

As of this writing, the City of Punta Gorda has not received a copy of FDLE’s report. For more information, anyone can visit the city website under the Incident Overview tab at www.puntagordapolice.com. 
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